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Consultation document submission form
The Department of Internal Affairs (the Department) has released a consultation document outlining proposals to improve classification for Commercial Video on-Demand (CVoD) content. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The consultation document provides relevant information and context to assist you in providing feedback. You can submit your feedback by filling in this form and emailing it to classificationconsultation@dia.govt.nz. 
You can also visit https://www.dia.govt.nz/Resource-material-Our-Policy-Advice-Areas-Censorship-Policy for more information. 

Submitting feedback
First name:								Surname: 
Organisation (if relevant):
Email address: 
Best contact phone number:

What happens to your contact information and feedback?
Once Cabinet has considered the results of consultation, we will publish all submissions on www.dia.govt.nz. This will include your name, or the name of your organisation, unless you ask for this to be withheld. Your contact details will not be published. 
If there is information in your submission that you do not want released (including your name if you want your submission to be published anonymously), please make this clear and explain why. For example, some information may be confidential because it is commercially sensitive or personal. The Department will consider your request.
Under the Privacy Act 1993, submitters have the right to access and correct personal information. All documents (including submissions) will be kept by the Department.

Options and relevant questions
Legislative options
Option 1: Subject CVoDs to current New Zealand classification processes
1. Do you support making CVoDs subject to current classification processes? Why or why not?


2. If you are a service provider:
a) What cost impact would this option have on your business?


b) What impact would this option have on your ability to continue to provide streaming services to the New Zealand market?


Option 2: Establish a mechanism for CVoDs to self-classify under the official regime
3. Do you support a self-labelling regime for CVoD providers? Why or why not?


4. If you are a service provider:
c) What cost impact would this option have on your business?


d) What impact would this option have on your ability to continue to provide streaming services to the New Zealand market?




Non-legislative option
Option 3: Identifying enhancements to the voluntary self-classification scheme and call-in power and operating them in tandem
5. Do you support the Government looking to identify enhancements to existing mechanism and operate them in tandem as our system for classifying CVoD? Why, or why not?



6. What enhancements could we make to the Chief Censor’s call in powers that would pro-actively prevent harm?



7. What could be done to ensure the voluntary scheme is adhered to and/or increase industry participation?



8. What other suggestions could you make to improve the effectiveness of the non-legislative mechanisms?


Other Feedback
9. Are there any other comments or suggestions you would like to make?
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